
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION,W.B 
 

161A, S.P.  MUKHERJEE ROAD, KOL-700026 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

                     Applicants for the post of Assistant Professor in Textile Technology   

against Advt. no. 7(ix)/2021 are hereby informed that e – call letters for interview for  

recruitment to the posts in question could not be arranged for downloading due to 

technical issue. They are hereby requested to check their mail-box. E – Call letters 

have been delivered to their e – mail ID as mentioned in their respective application 

forms. 
 

  
      14th August, 2023                                                                        By order of the Commission 

 


